

Post Independent School District 501 S. Ave. K Post, Texas 79356

Phone (806) 495-3343 Fax (806) 495-2945

9-29-2014

Dear Donor.

It is with sincere appreciation that we write to you expressing our gratitude for your generosity during our time of loss at Post ISD.

There are no words that can adequately describe our gratitude to you, but please know that without you, we would not be where we are today in putting the pieces back together for our district, and particularly, for our elementary school.

Your telephone calls, donations, and general interest and concern for the wellbeing of our school and our district have turned the negativity of our tragedy into positivity. You have provided us with encouraging words, needed supplies, and monetary donations that have paved the way for us to begin anew after losing our elementary school.

Please know that we are sincerely appreciative to each and every one of you, and we are better because of you. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for responding in such loving ways to our needs.

God bless you all!

Post ISD